
Monday, January 8, 2024
Dear Parents/Guardians,

HAPPY NEW YEAR! Things are really “popping” here at Holy Spirit as we kick off our school-wide
popcorn fundraiser. Money that is raised will go towards Grade 8 Grad Trip/Graduation.

Popcorn will be available to your child on Tuesdays for the remainder of the school year. The popcorn
meets ministry requirements for healthy foods in schools and are nut, gluten, pesticide and GMO free. All
popcorn is sold on a pre-sale basis.

The cost per bag is $2.00. No popcorn will be sold on popcorn delivery day. Flavour choices are final as
orders are placed based on the numbers we gather from the order forms. Unfortunately, switches
cannot be accommodated.

Follow the three easy steps below to place your order:

Fill in an order form for each child
Arrange payment - exact cash or cheque payable to Holy Spirit CES please
Have each child return their order forms to their classroom teacher(s)

Orders and payment are due byMONDAY, January 15, 2024.

Your support is greatly appreciated!
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Student Name:_____________________________ Classroom Teacher: _______________________

***Please indicate choices in the charts by checking off (✓) flavours to be delivered on each day.

Date Butter &
Salt

White
Cheddar

Dill
Pickle

Salt &
Vinegar Date Butter &

Salt
White
Cheddar

Dill
Pickle

Salt &
Vinegar

Jan. 30 Apr. 23
Feb. 6 Apr. 30
Feb. 13 May 7
Feb. 20 May 14
Feb. 27 May 21
Mar. 5 May 28
Mar. 19 Jun. 4
Mar. 26 Jun. 11
Apr. 2 Jun. 18
Apr. 9 Jun. 25
Apr. 16

Total number of bags

x $2.00

* Please send EACH order to your child’s classroom teacher(s). Total Cost

* Indicate to which teacher payment is sent: ___________________________


